THOMAS A. DUGAN

Registered Professional Engineer
1007 North Dustin . Phone DAvis 5-9184
Farmington, New Mexico

August 16, 1961

Mr. Emery Arnold

New Mexico 0il & Gas
Conservation Commission

1000 Ric Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

The Gallup zone of Redfern & Herd'!s Largo Spur
#1 located in J=-18-2/N-6W was logged off during the
Packer Leakage Test, and we were unable to produce it.
We are requesting permission to cancel the Packer Leakage
Test previously scheduled and obtain permission to pro=-
duce the Gallup zone for seven days to clean it up and
get it into producing condition so that a Packer Leakage
Test may be scheduled at a later date.

Very truly yours,

A

Thomas A, Du

TAD:pm




